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August 9, 2018

Mr. Chuck Tracy, Executive Director
Pacific Fishery Management Council

7700 Northeast Ambassador Place, Suite 101
Portland, Oregon 97220-1384

Dear Mr. Tracy:

By this letter, I am confirming that Michele Culver, Intergovernmental Policy Manager, will
continue as the Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife (WDFW) primary designee on the
Pacific Fishery Management Council (PFMC).

Corey Niles, Marine Resources Policy Lead, and Kyle Adicks, Intergovernmental Salmon Manager,
will also continue as alternate designees. I have every confidence that the continued service of Ms.
Culver, Mr. Niles, and Mr. Adicks in these roles will be to our mutual benefit.

I am also confirming the current appointments of WDFW staff on PFMC Management Teams and
Advisory Bodies. These include Theresa Tsou (SSC), Heather Reed (GMT), Jessi Doerpinghaus
(GMT), Wendy Beeghley (STT), Lorna Wargo (CPSMT), Derek Dapp (HMSMT), Randi Thurston
(HC), and Capt. Dan Chadwick (EC), as well as the staff we have on the various work groups and
ad hoc committees. Again, I expect that their representation on these committees, as well as the
work they do in support of these responsibilities, will continue to serve us, and the Council, well.

Sincerely,

Kely&usewind

Director

cc: Kyle Adicks
Michele Culver
Corey Niles





